YEAR 12 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING
Thursday 22nd September 2022

Year 12 parents and students are invited to attend a Parent Information evening. This will take
place in the Sixth Form Study Area, located up stairs in the Sixth Form Block.

The talk will begin at 5.15 pm and will finish no later than 6 pm.

The talk will give an introduction to Sixth Form including an overview of the year ahead, an outline
of our expectations and explain the support we provide. There will also be input from our Sixth
Form Leadership team who will give their perspective on how Year 12 students can get the most
out of their first year.

The Sixth Form team will be available to answer any questions you may have following the talk.

Please let us know if you can attend by emailing sixthform@hccs.info, no later than Wednesday
21st of September, so that we can anticipate numbers for seating purposes.

Please be aware there is also a Year 11 talk happening on this evening so the car park could fill up
quite quickly

| look forward to seeing you there and working with you over the next two years.

Ms Camm
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